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Porzio and PGA Attend the New Jersey 
Chamber of Commerce's 80th Annual Walk to 
Washington

February 16, 2017

By: Vito Gagliardi, Jr.

Members of Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. (Porzio) and the firm's lobbying subsidiary, Porzio Governmental Affairs 
(PGA), attend the 80th Annual Walk to Washington and Congressional Dinner, February 16 - 17, 2017. Porzio 
attorneys Christopher P. DePhillips, Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr. and Robert M. Schechter joined PGA executives Sal Anderton, 
Barbara DeMarco and Lynn Nowak for this distinguished networking event. The Porzio companies also hosted cocktails and 
a dinner reception for invited guests, in conjunction with the walk. 

Hosted annually by the New Jersey Chamber of Commerce, the Walk to Washington is a must-attend business and 
networking event. For 80 years, Chamber members, corporate executives, business owners, state government and 
legislative leaders have chartered an Amtrak train to Washington, D.C., to discuss with the state's top political leadership 
how to make New Jersey a better place to do business. 

For more information on this event, visit the New Jersey Chamber of Commerce website. 

Pictured (left to right): Christopher P. DePhillips, Senator Tom Kean, Jr., Senator Steve Oroho, Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr.
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